
 

17 July 2024 
 
Gregory DiBiase 
Chair, GNSO Council 
 
RE: Submission of GNSO Council Review of the ICANN80 Kigali GAC Communiqué 
 
Dear Gregory DiBiase, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 12 July 2024 regarding the GNSO Council’s review of the ICANN80 
Kigali GAC Communiqué.  
 
The GNSO Council’s feedback is appreciated and your letter has been published on the ICANN 
Correspondence page: https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence.  
 
The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort 
in providing the Council’s review and for your valuable input. Thank you for your 
participation in the multistakeholder model. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tripti Sinha 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
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